

ROAD CLOSURE – WHITEBREAD LANE – 28 FEBRUARY 2022

Lining works on Whitebread Lane, Beckley

Work will take place on Monday 28th February between 8pm and 6am.

During this time, Whitebread Lane will be closed to through traffic between A28 Station Road (Northiam) and Main Street. This is for your safety and the safety of our workers. Traffic will be diverted via A28 Station Rd, A28 Main Street, B2088 Rye Rd, B2088 Main Street and vice versa.
  
Please also see our website for information on this work -
https://www.eastsussexhighways.com/highway-schemes/whitebread-lane-beckley-lining
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